
Members Report NDQSA Board of Directors Meeting March 6, 2025 
 
A regular teleconference board of directors (BOD) meeting was held on March 6, 2025. 
Most of the board actions were in support of the upcoming 41st reunion. 
 
The law firm Carson LLP is now our registered agent in Indiana. The State of Indiana 
biennial filing has been completed as well as the IRS reports. 
 
The ADA Training Support Facility only wants one more bench. The board voted to donate a 
bench engraved with our name National Dusters, Quads & Searchlights Association, and 
the time period of 1965-1972 that air defense units were in Vietnam. 
 
Response have been slow for the 2025 reunion in San Antonio, Texas, June 4-8. The hotel is 
the Holiday Inn Riverwalk Hotel, 217 N. St. Mary’s Street, San Antonio, TX 78205. Use the 
phone number (210)224-2500 for room reservations and mention our group code NDQ for 
lowest rates. Members are encouraged to make their reservations now rather than delay 
because it could impact on the contract with the hotel. 
 
The reunion trip will be to the Nimitz National Museum of the Pacific War in Fredricksburg, 
Texas. It is recognized for having the nation's most comprehensive account of World War II 
in the Asiatic-Pacific theater with special tributes to Admiral Chester W. Nimitz. This is a 
great little town with several places to eat that are close to the museum. 
 
The board voted that a good works donation of $3000 be made to the Fisher House Brook 
Army Medical Center during the 2025 San Antonio, Texas reunion.  
 
Member are encouraged to submit their stories about their Vietnam experience to the 
historian for publication and preservation of our shared wartime experiences. As an 
incentive, when your story is published in the newsletter, you will receive a free year of 
active membership in the association. 
 
Ballot packets are being sent out to active members for the 2025 election of directors.  


